Forthcoming Events
Coffee and cakes in the park 
Every second Friday of the month from 10.30 to 12.00 there will be endless coffee/tea and biscuits in the cafe in Kings Heath Park for our members at a cost of £3 each. 
Theatre Trips 
A member of the “Barmy Army” is currently investigating theatre trips. If you are not already a member of the theatre trips group and would like to have your name added to our list of members of M&KH U3A who want to be notified of theatre trips, please can you let Julie Allder know.
There is no requirement to go on all /any theatre trips. Once notified of a theatre trip you simply have to confirm that you would like a ticket for the performance you have been notified of. Once you have confirmed you want to go to the performance you will be expected to pay for the ticket as the ticket will have been bought for you; this applies even if you can’t go on the day. You can however sell your ticket to another member. Other relevant information concerning where to meet, times, seating, travel information (if needed) etc. will be sent to you in advance. 
